
 

 

Our Young Gentlemen are Fantastic! 
 

 

Our boys are definitely, Fantastic! At our first awards day, we celebrated  

our 110 boys of the 2020-2021 year.  

We love to connect with our Young Gentlemen 



 

We teach our young gentlemen how to connect and communicate. Our YGC 

members enjoy our informative, energetic meetings.  

 

 

 

At YGC, we love learning how to be young gentlemen. We teach manners, 

respect, and our favorite, learning how to tie a necktie. 

 

 

 

 

During the last term, we were pleased to publish our first Young 

Gentlemen's Club book, Larry and Barry become young gentlemen. 

Each YGC member received a complimentary copy. 110 copies were 

handed out to our enthusiastic boys.  

 



 

 

The young gentlemen's club had the privilege, last term to facilitate etiquette 

training for the prefect body of Prospect Primary School. We conducted, classroom 

sessions then practical sessions at the table.  

 

 

Our new 2021-2022 sessions have begun. The boys are enjoying every moment of 

what we have to offer them. Who would have thought, boys would enjoy hearing 

about manners, being respectful, or having a good attitude. We are also pleased to 

introduce our YGC Workbooks, designed and produced exclusively for the Young 

Gentlemen's Club of the Cayman Islands.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Young Gentlemen's Club of the Cayman Islands, providing a safe, 

supportive place for boys to experience new possibilities, overcome 

barriers, develop positive peer relationships, build confidence and gain 

life skills. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Partner Schools 2021-2022 

Eastend Primary • Edna Moyle Primary • Theoloine McCoy Primary • Joanna Clarke 

Primary • Prospect Primary • Redbay Primary • George Town Primary • Sir John A. 

Cumber Primary • Stepping Stones Primary Division.  

9 Schools, more than 200 boys 

Help us change lives, one Young Gentleman at a time! 

 

Partner with us! support our programs.  

Your financial contributions, help keep us active.  

Email us today: info@caymanyouthinc.org 

  

 


